
NW20‐007 

February 13, 2020 

To:    NW Technical Bargaining Unit Council 

Subject:  NEW BUSINESS:  Technical BUC Statement to Membership on Contract Offer Rejection 

 

It is moved that a message be sent out to the membership that the Tech Bargaining Unit Council rejects the contract 
offer because it does not address Boeing's manipulation of the salary data and weakens our ability to negotiate to our 
advantage. 

19 in favor, 13 against. The motion failed with 57% in favor. Required 60% majority vote to pass. 


